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Public procurement for the services contract ,,Feasibility
Study for upgrading the railway infrastructure in
Constanta port”

On November 239, 2018, the National Railway Company "CFR" S.A. has launched the public
procurement procedure of the services contract for ,,Feasibility Study for upgrading the
railway infrastructure in Constanta Port™.

The objective of the services contract is to achieve an optimal solution for the construction
works in order to upgrade the railway infrastructure in Constanta port, from the technical,
operational, economic and financial points of view, as well as environmental impact
assessment and climate changes points of view according to the tender documents.

The publication of the procurement notice on SICAP website (https://sicap-prod.e-
licitatie.ro) is registered under the no. CN1006652/23.11.2018, and on OJEU
(www.ted.europa.eu) under the no. S 226-518255/23.11.2018.

The services contract will be awarded through an open procedure. The deadline for
receiving the tenders is 07.01.2019, on SEAP (Electronical Public Procurement System)
platform.

The contract award criterion is ,,the best quality-price ratio”” according to the established
weights: the tender price, the financial criteria, with a 40% quota, and the technical
criteria, with a 60% quota.

The estimated value of the services contract is 12,322,045.00 Lei (without VAT). The
contract payments are assured by the European Union through Connecting Europe Facility
(CEF) - Transport Sector for 2014-2020 - through non-reimbursable funds from EU,
representing 85% from the total eligible costs according to the Grant Agreement no.
INEA/CEF/TRAN/M 2016/1365864, signed on 26.10.2017, and by the State Budget for the
co-financing funds, representing 15%, from the total eligible costs.

The implementation period of the contract is 18 months.
Project co-financed by the Connecting Europe Facility (CEF) of the European Union
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